POOR ORICH™

Middletown, Pa.
August 21, 1979

Dear Sirs,

As a concerned citizen of londonderryv Township. I ber you to revoke
Met-2d's license for flagrant disregard of the safety of londonderry citizens.
(llecé I renind you chat .NI is located in londonderry Township, Middletown, Pa.?)

The accident-not incident of March 28, 1979 should be enough in itself to
cause you to revoke their license,bul now they have chosen to dump radioactive water
without tesiing in the Suscuehanna River. I know that you will tell me that
the amount of above substances dumped and released is within safety levels.
Eut I an not satisfied with that answer. I can only reply by asking you to take
sinilar amounts of arsenics--within safety levels--over the sane period of time
that we have absorbed strontium GO, 1odine and krypton, and other radloactive
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I know that you would no: like that anymore than I llke the present
situation under which I am living. You gentlemen of the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission can be assured that we herz in Londonderry Township are not goling to
Lolera.e this continued abese by Fetropolitan Edison Co. to our people, our
animals and eur land.

So we are a”'i- you to take action a' once. Start now by revoking this
of fensive company's license--namely lietropolitan Edison Company.

incerely.
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Mary Tr

P.S. If you care to respond--and I sincerely hope you do--. my address 1is
Mary Tritch, 3259 Foxiana Rd. Middletown, Pa. 17057,
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